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1231 Fourth St., S. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20024 
June 8, 1973 

Dear Harold, 

Enclosed are the clippings on the Block tax suit you requested. 
Also enclosed is a copy of an old article on the litigation arising 
out of Josiah Thompson's use of the Zapruder film. I ran a couple 
of extra copies, as Bob wanted one. What brought it to mind was a 
screening of the copy of the Zap film which was advertised in the 
Wall Street Journal. That copy of the film is at best only a trifle 
better than the Cutler version; both are greatly inferior to the 
Archives copy. I'm sure it will come as no surprise to you to learn 
that the person who pays more than $35 for it has been taken. 

Best regards, 

Jim 


